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'Docket No. 50-373
50-374

License No. NPF-ll
NPF-18

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. W. Murphy

Site Vice President
LaSalle County Station
2601 North 21st Road
Marseilles, IL 61341

Dear Mr. Murphy:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. W. G. Snell of this office and
Mr. L. Oshier of your staff to conduct a meeting at 1:00 p.m. (CST) on Tuesday,
March 29, 1994, at the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III Office, 801
Warrenville Road, Lisle, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting is for you to provide long-range plans for addressing
concerns which pertain to the radiation protection 'at LaSalle Station, including
source term reduction.

If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact Mr. W. Snell at
(708) 829-9871.

Sincerely, ,
(j ha.tw.L cA cga CN . h;)

I [k Marso-
M dward G. Greenman, DirectorE

l Division of Reactor Projects

See Attached Distribution
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L. DelGeorge, Vice President, Nuclear

Oversight & Regulatory Services !
D. Ray, Station Manager !

J. Lockwood, Regulatory Assurance
Supervisor

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory Services '

Manager |
OC/LFDCB iResident Inspectors, LaSalle, !

Clinton, Dresden, Quad Cities !
R. Ilubbard
N. Schloss, Economist, Public :

Utilities Division
Licensing Project Manager, NRR

,

R. Newmann, Office of Public Counsel
|

State Liaison Officer i
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission i
W. L. Axelson, RIII
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